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Dear Parents and Friends of our School Kia
Ora/Hola/Bora Da/Konichi Wa/Hello

Our Road Relay Teams
Over the non-contact, holiday period all our teaching staff attended a
three day conference in Hamilton called U.Learn 2017. This is an
annual professional learning conference for educators. This conference
provides an opportunity for educators to connect and collaborate with
other educators from across New Zealand and internationally. At this
conference our staff attended a variety of workshops and keynote
speeches. This provides a chance for our staff to reflect on their own
learning, open their eyes to what is possible in the classroom and to
learn from the latest research in education both nationally and
internationally. As a result teachers will now be asked to think about:

What am | going to do now as a result of U.Learn?

What do | plan to think about and do at the start of 20187

What do | want to investigate further?

We are really lucky that our school is able to provide these opportunities
for our staff and that our staff are super excited to be participating in
professional development over the non-contact, holiday period.




UPCOMING DATES...

17 Nov: Learning Journey
Reports Year 4 - 8 go home

20 - 22 Nov: Parent Teacher
Child Interviews

21 Nov: BOT Monthly Meeting
27 -1 Dec: Year 7 & 8 Camp

12 Dec: BoT Monthly Meeting
13 Dec: Year 8 Leavers Dinner
19 Dec: Final End of Year
Assembly

19 Dec: Term 4 ends

Term dates for 2018 are on our
website.
Check out our google calendar on
our website as well.

Room 2 are designing and
creating a butterfly garden. All
the plants are going to be
planted in recycled containers.
If you have any unwanted
pots/containers/tubs/etc that
you no longer want can you
please let Miss Clegg and Room
2 know. If you could send us a
picture that would be even
better.

Stratford High School Year 8 Visit 2017 - Friday 24 November 9-11am.

On Friday 24 November, Toko School Year 8 students are invited to attend the
Stratford High School orientation visits. Students will spend a couple of hours
familiarising themselves with the environment and meeting new friends. This
will take place at the Stratford High School library at 9-11am. Please let the
High School office and our school office know if you will be attending. Transport
to and from the High School is to be individually organised. A separate flyer
has been sent home today about this event as well.

Reporting to Parents - Room 3, 4 and 5 only: Reports will be sent home on
Friday 17th November for the above classes. Interviews have been scheduled
for the 20 - 22 November. Bookings for school interviews are online. To book
an interview please go to: www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code, the interview
number will be e4fhh. From there you will be asked your name, email address
(for an email to be sent to confirm your booking) and then you can select an
interview time. If you have no internet access or have any difficulty what so
ever please contact Annette in the office. Bookings are now open.

Year 7 and 8 Camp - We head off to camp on the 27th of November. Important
information regarding gear requirements, itinerary and contact numbers went
home on Tuesday. Please ensure that you have sighted and read this
information. Raffle tickets were also sent home on Tuesday. There is a camp
meeting for all interested parents on Tuesday 14
November at 3pm in Room 3. Please contact the
school with any questions.

Raffle - Our Year 7 and 8 classes are off to camp in a
few weeks. To help get costs down they are raffling a
beautiful gift basket. All Year 7 and 8 students have
tickets to sell. Tickets are $2 and are also available for
purchase from the school office if you would like to
support our Year 7 and 8 team.

Nag 1—Curriculum Policy This is up for review this term and saved on our school
website with all our other policies. If you would like to provide feedback to this please
e.mail: office@toko.school.nz

Tennis Update: Please make sure your children know which day they are
practicing and come to school prepared. Tennis draws for Saturday
competitions have been sent home.

HELPING YOUR CHILDREN AT
HOME..

Our parents often ask what else they can be
doing to assist their children with Maths. We
have found this great website just for parents:
BEDTIME MATHS If you subscribe you will
get a daily problem to solve with your children
and there is also an APP you can download
onto your device. THIS INFORMATION IS ALSO ON OUR WEBSITE -
LEARNING LINKS - MATHS.

Bedtime



http://bedtimemath.org/

Weetbix Tryathlon

Entries are now open for the 2018
Weetbix Kids Tryathlon. This event
will take place on Wednesday the
28th of March 2018. Our school is
now registered for this event. If you
are registering your own children
please enter Toko School into the
schools box so we can be into win
some prizes.

OUT AND ABOUT IN OUR
CLASSROOMS..

Taranaki Road Relay

Toko's first entry into the Taranaki Schools Road Relay
proved a huge hit with the kids involved and we even managed
to get a placing. The race involved kids in teams of 4, each
running a 1.5km loop.

Well done to the Year 7 & 8 Girls 1 feam who finished 2nd.
Members of this team were: Heidi, Pascoe, Abbey & Meg.
The girls 2 team got 9th followed closely by team 3 who were
10th. The boys placed 8th and 13th. Excellent effort by all
involved.

Lions Speeches

Lost week Abbey S, Heidi, Jessica H and Meg competed in
the Lions Speech competition. They all performed well and
presented some fabulous speeches. Well done to Heidi for
coming third in this competition.

BIKE SAFETY DAY - Year2 -5

What a great day we had with Jono, our friendly policeman
to teach us how to be safe on our bikes. Firstly we looked at
all the safety features on our bikes, and then we learnt our
hand signals - left, right and for stopping. We learnt how
to bike on a round-about too. A little bit chaotic - but with
practice, we will be perfect. Then we got to practice them.
Finally we had some races!

Enviro Update

Sawdust Needed

Room 5 are having some more baby chicks. If you
have any shavings or sawdust left over from calving
could you please bring it to Room 5 for the baby
chickens. Thankyou.

Sustainable Backyards

We would just like to thank everybody for making this a
huge success for us. We managed to raise over $600
and again our jams and chutneys, lavender bags and
eggs were a huge success. We had some great
Enviro-Leaders and other children who helped out with
showing visitors around and organised the stall every
day. We had plenty of visitors and they were all very
complimentary about our school. The children did
Toko School proud!
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Electrical Itd VETERINARY  requirements
FOR ALL YOUR ELE CTRICAL
RE QUIREMENTS Jufiet Street Stratford ph: 06 785 6085
Phone Phil Mbion Street Hawera phe 06 178 5149
(06) 7635 7268 South Road Manaia ph: 06 274 8015
027 A1 2226 Richmond Street Patea pho 06 273 8678

Proudly Supporting Toko School

AITKEN TRANSPORT (1994) Ltd
Ron Wheeler and Peter Bonner
Ph/Fax: (06) 762 2728
SPECIALISING in livestock cartage, and wool ,
hay and straw cartage
Portable loading ramp for unloading - 24 HOUR SERVICE

AN @ TELARC

CARTA STOCK CRATE @A PROGRAMME

CAPPER MACDONALD & KING LTD

Jason

Beckett

Phone

7622752

Mobile i

027 227 7800 Plumbing
& Gas

Email: jaselisfifann side.conz

=

.

Dairymaster Milking E quipment
All Pumping Requirements
Effluent Systems—Water Treatment
Machine Testing, Rubberware &
Detergents, Bore Pump Lifting Truck
Phone 0800 765 6075
76 Juliet Street, Stratford

STANDARD TIMBER

CHARTERED ACCOUNTANTS BROADWAY . STRATFORD

PH: 06765 7800 . FAX 06765 7885
www.standardtimberitm.co.nz
Your farm Building Specialist

Hinton Contracting Ltd
Agricultural Contractors
Your growth is our business
Contact:

Mark or Wendy Hinton

PHONE: 765 6668

87 Regan Street, Stratford
Phone: 06 765 6178

Fax 06 765 5302
cmk@cmk.co.nz
www.cmK.co.nz

g
CMK

See us also for your timber & fencing
needs. Call ITM for friendly service,
expert advice and great value!

STANDARD MACHINERY — small engine servicing repairs and maintenance
Proudly supporting Toko School and Community. 132 Regan Street . Phone: 765 7807

Taranaki’'s Leading Machinery
Centre
OVER 60 YEARS IN TARANAKI

NORWOOD .

FARM MACHINERY CENTRE Phone Kevin 762 2995
Phone: (06) 7575582

Kevin Harley Shearing

Vickers Quarries

RD 24, STRATFORD
All AGGREGATE SUPPLIES

TOKO QUARRY: 0274 427 874
YORK ROAD QUARRY: 06 762 8689
al/hrs ph/fax: 06 762 8745

Trudy Sullivan
027222 4847

ADAN LARSEN =%

06 765 8850 NAKI *’QM GOATS BU I LDERS
75 Certified builder
L Ny’ | Feral goats? 06 765 7261
Liiﬁg?ﬁrﬂpﬁgﬁ firstnational We buy in paddock or will muster on 027 672 3143

Liceeed Usider REAA 2008 share basis

Michael & Clarice Lowe 06 7622639

a.k.larsen@xtra co.nz
“making the exceptional affordable”



http://www.cmk.co.nz/




